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Portsmouth Poetry 

Competition 2024 
Organised by The Portsmouth Grammar School 

National Poetry Day is October 3rd, 2024. 

The theme this year is ‘Counting’. 
 

This competition is open to all students at Portsmouth 

Schools up to Year 13. 

Poems should be no more than 500 words or 40 lines in 

length. 

Students can write any style of poem. 

Poems must clearly have a theme of ‘counting’ – this can 

be interpreted in any way. 
 

Poems must be submitted to poetry@pgs.org.uk by 

midnight on 20th September 2024. In the body of the email, 

you must include your name, school and 

date of birth.  

 

 

The competition is open to anyone at The Portsmouth Grammar School or attending a school in Portsmouth. Any entrant must be in Year 13 or below at the 

deadline: 20th September 2024. There is no limit on the number of entries a single entrant can make. All entries will be considered anonymously by the 

judges. The judges read all the entries; their decision is final. Neither the judges nor PGS staff will enter into any correspondence. All entries are judged 


